
 

 

27th February 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Pay Sign Up Deadline 
 
As you’ll know, in an attempt to remove all cash and cheques from school we have been asking 

parents to sign up to Parent Pay (not to be confused with our old online payments system, 

SIMS Agora). With 436 Parent Pay accounts activated so far, it is now time to streamline all our 

payment methods. 

 

From Monday 1st April all school payment items will need to be paid via Parent Pay, 

either online or by using a barcode and paying with cash at a Pay Point outlet. Barcodes for 

payment items can be requested via the school office. 

 

The following local shops accept Pay Point: 

 Co-op Chorlton 

 Khawaja Bros Mini Market 

 Martins Chorlton 

 

If you haven’t set up your Parent Pay account yet, you’ll need an activation username and 

password to do this. Please contact the school office for your child’s specific activation details. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you need assistance. Your support in using 

ParentPay will help the school enormously, so thank you.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Craig Taylor 

School Business Manager 


